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Mm President,

Ukraine thanks Mongolia for the presentation of its national report and positively notes its efforts to implement recommendations received during the previous UPR cycle. 
In particular we welcome the amendments made to the Criminal Code to abolish the death penalty; actions taken in a view of torture prevention as well as ratification of the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on a communications procedure.

 We encourage Mongolia to continue with further progress and would like to recommend:

· to recognize the competence of the Committee against Torture to receive individual communications in accordance with the CAT; 
· to establish without delay an effective National Preventive Mechanism as required by OPCAT;
· to bring national legislation in conformity with the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights, while ensuring participation of civil society in the reform process;
· to take concrete measures to guarantee equal access to education by all children at all levels, including children in remote areas and children from low-income families.
I thank you.

